
Wednesday 2nd March 2022 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to state that I DO NOT agree to an Extension to the Emergency Bill (until 31st 
October 2022). 
  
The extension of powers is based on COVID deaths in Queensland and COVID numbers. The 
Australian Bureau of Statistics data is now showing exaggeration of such data, with only 83 
deaths in 2 two years of people with no pre-existing comorbidities. More people have died 
as a result of suicide from the mandates that have been forced upon us, along with many, 
many more from cancer, heart disease and diabetes.  
 
At present, I am unable to work due to my medical status, I have seen people die and young 
men injured as a response to the COVID vaccines. I am a mother of 3 and am unwilling to 
take a risk of vaccine injury with the current COVID Omicron is no more serious than the flu. 
It is my observation that vaccinated people are becoming sicker than unvaccinated people 
with this present strain, therefore, vaccination is no longer a viable option. Nor are masks as 
they are proven not to be effective, nor isolation for people that are well. 
 
It is time for Queenslanders to be able to go back to work, resume their lives and rebuild 
their businesses. 
 
Therefore, I say, NO EXTENSION TO EMERGENCY BILL. 
. 
 
Michelle MacLean  
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